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Mr. Micheál Carrigy 

Dáil Eireann 

Leinster House  

Dublin 2 

Re: PQ ref 40550/25 

“To ask the Minister for Health if her Department, or any agency under its aegis, 
has procured services from a company (details supplied), including but not 
limited to internet connectivity, satellite communications, or associated 
technologies; and if she will make a statement on the matter.” 

Dear Deputy Carrigy, 

The Department of Health has confirmed that neither it nor any agency under its aegis, 

including the Health Service Executive (HSE), has procured services from the 

company Starlink. This includes, but is not limited to, services related to internet 

connectivity, satellite communications, or associated technologies. 

If you feel that the question has not been fully answered or you require any further 

clarity, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

___________________________________ 

Fran Thompson,  

Chief Information Officer, Technology and Transformation, HSE. 
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